
 

Gist of the First Meeting of 

Curriculum Development Council Committee on Gifted Education (2023-25) 

 

Date: 16 October 2023 (Monday)  

Time: 2:30 p.m. – 5:03 p.m.  

Venue: Room 404, The Hong Kong Acadmey for Gifted Education, Sha Kok Estate, Shatin 

[Hybrid mode] 

Notes: 

  

1. To welcome committee members 

All members were welcomed to the Curriculum Development Council (CDCC) on Gifted 

Education (GE) 2023-25 and were invited to introduce themselves. 

 

2. To brief on terms of reference, roles and functions of the Committee, and declaration of 

interest, confidentiality and publicity of individual members. 

Members were introduced the terms of reference, roles and functions of the Committee with 

reference to the extract of the Curriculum Development Council Handbook which had been 

tabled.  Members’ special attention was drawn to the issues related to eligibility of  

membership, confidentiality and publicity. 

 

3.  To elect the Chairperson of the Committee for the term of office 2023-2025 

Mr CHEUNG Yat-ming, Ryan was the elected Chairperson of the CDCC on GE 2023-25. 

 

4.  To confirm the minutes of the last meeting held on 23 August 2023 

The minutes of the last meeting of the CDCC on GE 2021-23 were confirmed without any 

amendments and there was no matter arising from the last meeting. 

 

5. To update members on the latest support services to schools by the Gifted Education 

(GE) Section of the Education Bureau and the provision of services by the Hong Kong 

Academy for Gifted Education (HKAGE) 

Members were informed of the latest services provided by the GE Section of EDB and the 

HKAGE respectively.  

 

6. To report and discuss strategies for further promoting the concept and practice of 

school-based talent pool in primary and secondary schools. 

Members were briefed on the data of establishment and utilisation of school-based student 

talent pool collected and invited to share ideas.  Members’ views were noted. 

 

7. Any other business 

There being no other business, the meeting adjourned at 5:03 p.m. 

 


